
CASTLEWOOD, VIRGINIA 24224 

January 8, 1988 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

I am writing in response to your letter that I received on January 4, 1988. 
The description of what you heard on 1140 kilohertz, December 24th, 1987 
was broadcast on our station. 

Thanks f9 Te'\letter and good luck in your future endeavors. 

Greg Dingus 
WSPC Radio 
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